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Hastings Secondary College 
Port Macquarie Campus 
Works notification 23 May 2022 

We are upgrading Hastings Secondary College to support the student community. The upgrade will involve work 
at both the Port Macquarie Campus (PMC) and the Westport Campus (WPC).  

Works are continuing on Stages 1 and 2 of the upgrade at Port Macquarie Campus, which includes a new 
Technological and Applied Studies (TAS) building, refurbished Building T, Creative and Performing Arts (CAPA) 
building, refurbishment of the building, Buildings L and B and a redeveloped school entry.  

Temporary use of generator  

Port Macquarie Campus temporarily requires the use of a generator to maintain the electricity supply in the 
multipurpose hall when the hall is required for use. 

The generator is being used between the hours of 7 am to 7 pm Monday to Friday and 8 am to 4 pm Saturday, 
when the multipurpose hall is in use. The multipurpose hall is a shared facility with community groups and 
therefore is occasionally used for activities outside of school hours.  

The generator will be required until the new substation kiosk is installed, which is expected in late 2022. 

School Infrastructure NSW apologies for any inconvenience cause during these works and thanks neighbours for 
their patience while the school’s power supply is restored. 

If you have questions or feedback about this, please contact School Infrastructure NSW via email 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au or phone 1300 482 651. 
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